www.c-sidebrighton.org

07 August 2023

Jayne Packham Harmony Choir Portslade United Reform Church Portslade BN41 1DF

Dear Jayne

Donation to C-Side Colorectal Cancer Support Group

I would like to offer my sincere thanks to you and everyone involved in the Harmony Choir Concert on Saturday 1st July at the URC in Portslade. You all worked extremely hard to put on a wonderful show.

There is no admission charge to attend your concerts. Instead those attending can make a voluntary contribution at the end of the concert. You choose a local charity to donate the contributions to. We at C-Side were very grateful that you chose our cancer support group as your designated charity and that you allowed me some time before the second half to speak about bowel cancer, as not many people are aware of the symptoms and that bowel cancer can be beaten.

The people who attended were exceptionably generous in their contributions, giving £725.32. On behalf of C-Side I would like to thank each and every one of them for contributing such a large amount and again to you for choosing C-Side as the recipient of the contributions.

Finally, I hope that you can find a replacement musical director as good as the outgoing one, so that you can continue to put on such entertaining concerts in the future.

Yours sincerely

Steve Tedman

Chair, C-Side Colorectal Cancer Support Group